

5th September

Dear Parent/Carer

Helping your teen feel safe online (without banning social media)

As we are aware our young people are spending increasing amounts of time online and engaging with social media. Many of our new Year 7 students will have smart phones with access to the internet and social media for the first time.

To help parents and carers navigate the possible issues and engage in conversations about staying safe online Media Smart have launched a campaign and information guide **Helping** your teen feel safe online (without banning social media) - just follow link below.

Media Smart - TikTok Teens, Social Media and You

We hope you find it useful.

Miss Warburton

PSHE Subject Lead

Website: www.balshaws.org.uk, Twitter: @Balshawscehigh